
I would like my email to be included on the agenda for the council meeting Tuesday, October 12, 2021 
item 7.1.1. re 21-293 
 
Cambridge Council and other officials, 
 
The citizens of the city of Cambridge have repeatedly stood in front of council, and protested outside 
city hall for years now about rejecting any proposal for a CTS site to be placed here. The needs of the 
hardworking taxpayers get brushed aside in favor of the criminals and addicts that are over running our 
town. This will only get worse if a CTS gets implemented. Just look at any city that has one. Nothing 
improves. Things only get worse. Please do not destroy our beautiful city to the point of no return by 
bringing a CTS. It doesn't belong near people's homes, schools, businesses etc. There is literally no safe 
place for it as the surrounding area especially becomes overwhelmed with criminal activity. Please vote 
no for CTS and let's try to return Cambridge to the safe, clean, beautiful city it once was not so long ago. 
 
Lynn O'Hare 
 


